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The University Grants Commission Secretary, Dr. Manish R Joshi, recently paid a visit to ICFAI 

University Sikkim on the 30th of June. During his visit, he had the opportunity to interact with 

both the esteemed faculty members and the brilliant students. 

Dr. Joshi took the chance to shed light on the various beneficial schemes offered by the UGC. He 

advised the faculty members to gear up for the era of new generation teaching, emphasizing the 

importance of adopting innovative techniques and incorporating research in their teaching 

methods. Furthermore, he encouraged the students to embrace their inventive sides and bring 

forth their ideas to the university for potential incubation. 

To facilitate better understanding and collaboration, Dr. Joshi engaged in a question and answer 

session with both the faculty and the students. Witnessing the remarkable progress of ICFAI 

University, he left the audience impressed. As a result, he stressed the significance of 

emphasizing research and development within the institution. 

In light of Dr. Manish R Joshi's visit, it is evident that the ICFAI University, Sikkim is moving in 

the right direction. With a formal tone, the visit was instrumental in promoting the concept of 

research and innovation, both among the faculty and the students, ensuring a brighter future for 

all. 
 


